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Volunteer Opportunities  
Updated 10/5 

Each family must volunteer 36 hours a school year  
(18 for single parent households) 

  

 

Announcements and Reminders 

  

No School: Friday, October 7th 

School Picture Day/Free Dress/Canned Food Drive: Friday, October 14th 

PTC Movie Night: Friday, October 14th 
  

Missed Last Week's Newsletter? 

Find it Here 

  

School News 

Update from Last Night 

  

Mr. Cantu will be meeting with parish staff, the Superintendent for Catholic Education and 
the police throughout the day and will be updating parents later this afternoon. 
  

New School Website 

  

We're just about ready to officially launch our new website.  It will be live in the next few days, 
but you can get a preview through the link below.   
  

Thank you for your patience as we get up and running with the new website, a new interface 
and a new company.  As mentioned in the voicemail message Monday night, there may be a 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Fpage.php%3Fid%3D40
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Fpage.php%3Fid%3D10115
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.facebook.com%2FSt-Anthony-Elementary-School-Renton-494766780581201%2F
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2Ffa66f75045500b38.pdf
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2Ffa66f75045500b38.pdf
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2Ffa66f75045500b38.pdf
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2Ffa66f75045500b38.pdf
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2F648b91afa70cd422.pdf
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2F648b91afa70cd422.pdf


brief interruption in email service.  We'll let you know if this happens. 
  

New School Website Preview 
  

Fulcrum Tuition Assistance Program 

  

The application window is now open for the 2017-2018 Fulcrum Tuition Assistance 
Program.  This is separate from St. Anthony School's Tuition Assistance; those applications 
will be available in the spring. 
  
For the Fulcrum Tuition Assistance Program: 

 Applications are completed and submitted completely online.   
  Nothing will be printed or signed and turned into the school.  

Along with the application, each family is asked to pay a $24 fee to FACTS to apply for 
Fulcrum tuition assistance.  The $24 fee covers all applications for 1 year, and will be fully 
reimbursed so long as their student(s), regardless of whether they are awarded a Fulcrum 
grant or not, enrolls in a Catholic school for the 2017-2018 school year.  If you have more than 
one child attending a Catholic school, only one application and one fee is required. 
  
The deadline for submitting your application online is January 6, 2017.  No Fulcrum 
Applications will be accepted or considered for funding after the deadline.  The application is 
available in both English and Spanish.  The link to the application is below: 
Fulcrum Foundation Scholarship 
  
Families will also be asked to provide their IRS tax documents and W-2’s directly to 
FACTS.  They can be uploaded via computer, faxed or mailed in.  If you have any questions or 
concerns, please contact Rose Jin at jin@sasr.org 
  

Basketball Hoop 

 

The parish has a portable basketball hoop that is looking for a new home.  It's free if you don't 
mind hauling it away.  Contact the Parish Office and ask for Shane Cunningham if you are 
interested. 
  

Want your email in the Directory this year? 

 

The School Family Directory will be printed next week and sent home with your youngest 
student.  For the first time, we are going to publish email addresses. However, in looking @ 
the addresses that we have on file, many are work addresses that you may not want published 
in a directory. With that in mind, for this year, email addresses are an opt-in option. For 
your email address to be included, please fill out the form linked below before 
Oct. 7th (each parent must submit a separate entry). If we do not have an email 
address through this form, we will not publish your email in the directory this year. 
  

Submit your email address for the Directory 
  

Letter From our School Counselor 

  

Dear Parent/Guardian, 
  

Greetings of Peace! 
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In view of the Touching Safety Program Lessons that will be taught to your child, we are 
providing you an electronic copy of the Teaching Boundaries and Safety Guide: Guide for 
Caring Adults, Parents and Guardians. The e-booklet is linked below. 
  

The information in this e-booklet is designed to help you educate your children about the 
warning signs of abuse. It will also help you better evaluate the safety of those who interact 
with your children. 
  

I hope that you will be able to make time to read the guide. I believe that it is through our 
partnership that we can create a safer environment for our students. 
  

Thank you! 
Respectfully yours, 
Mr. Julius Pre  
School Counselor 
  

Teaching Boundaries and Safety Guide: Guide for Caring Adults, Parents and Guardians 
(English) 
  

Teaching Boundaries and Safety Guide: Guide for Caring Adults, Parents and Guardians 
(Spanish) 
  

Coming Soon - Tickets for a Magical Night of Giving 

  

St. Anthony School will soon be selling tickets for a Magical Night of Giving.  Information on 
the evening is below.  More information will be coming home in Kidmail.   
  
________________________________________________________________ 
  

Magical Night of Giving  at the Outlet Collection in Auburn 

 November 6  
 6:30 PM - 10:30 PM 
  

Join us for our annual holiday kick-off event, The Magical Night of Giving, on Sunday, 
November 6!  Experience a magical night filled with fun-packed activities, live entertainment, 
spectacular door prizes and best of all, exclusive discounts and special offers from 
participating retailers. 
  
Tickets are $5 each and all proceeds benefit local non-profit organizations.  Last year, nearly 
$70,000 was raised for participating organizations.  
  

Items Left at Octoberfest 

  

Leave some bakeware at the Octoberfest Bake Sale or Cake Walk?  There are several items in 
the Faculty Room, so if you're missing something, please check there first. 
  

Only a Couple of Weeks before the Annual Phone-a-
Thon 

  

Get your pledge in early to avoid the pledge call and keep the call lists short for our 
volunteers.  Return your pledge envelope to the Development Office. 
  

School Picture Packets were sent home on Monday, 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2F7b2dbe882dd16fe0.pdf
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2F7b2dbe882dd16fe0.pdf
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2F8f597062eb7c0679.pdf
http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2F8f597062eb7c0679.pdf


October 3rd 

  

Please check your student's backpacks for them.  Extras will be in the school office.  School 
photos will be taken October 14.  Free Dress may be worn for pictures.  Class pictures are 
taken later in the year with students in their uniforms. 
  

Roadrunner Coffee 

  

Kindergarten Instructional Assistant Position 

  

 
  

A Night of Pure Imagination: The STAAR Auction 
Website 

  

Parent Groups 

PTC News 

  

School Movie Night on Friday, October 14th 
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Octoberfest – Thank You! 

The Octoberfest committee would like to extend a HUGE thank you to all of our incredible 
leaders who worked to make this event happen: Linette Peterson and Filipino American 
Community of St. Anthony (FACSA) in the Adobo Hut; Torero's Mexican Restaurant for 
donating delicious food; Elana Azure in the Italian Soda Stand; Susan Schilling and the St. 
Stephen the Martyr’s Parent Club (SSPC) at the Bake Sale; Lora Hastings and the Active St. 
Anthony Parish Parents (ASAPP) in Raffle Prize Booth; Greg Garcia in the Brat Booth; our 



tent focal Joel Bush; and Ellen Sklanka and Chris Anderson in the Cash Room.  
  

However, this event would not have been successful without the support of the entire 
community – thank you so much to all of the teachers, staff, room parents and volunteers 
who stepped up to fill all of our slots.  
  

And finally, a special thank you to our event leads for organizing all of the details and 
volunteers:  Carrie Morrissey, Roger Rammer and Jamey Starkey. 
  

Thank you, everyone! 
  

PTC Contact Information  
We want to hear your ideas for building our community and hear any concerns you 
have.  Email the PTC at ptcsaintanthonyschool@gmail.com. 
  

Active St. Anthony Parish Parents (ASAPP) Group 

  

Active St. Anthony Parish Parents (ASAPP) Group: 
Poinsettia and Wreath Fundraiser – Presales are underway with Orders due 
October 14th 
  

To fund our 2017-2018 Student/Family Scholarships, ASAPP will be selling 6” poinsettias 
($10 each) and 20” wreaths ($18 each). Pre-sales started September 26th (see the form 
attached below).  Pre-sale order forms should be turned into the Parish Office no later than 
October 14th!  
  

Poinsettia & Wreath Order Form 
  

These beautiful plants and wreaths make great gifts and decorations for the home and 
office.  Most of the orders come from ASAPP families, so please participate to make this 
fundraiser a success. 
  

E-mailed Newsletters 

If you did not receive the September ASAPP newsletter, contact Renee Rassilyer-Bomers at 
rrassilyer@seattleu.edu to be added to the email distribution list. 
  

Thank You 

Thank you so much to all of the ASAPP families that donated prizes for the ASAPP 
Octoberfest Prize Booth – the raffle prizes were great and all of the students anticipate the 
announcements at school to find out if they’ve won!  We also appreciate the volunteers who 
helped with set-up, booth support and clean-up!  A special thank you to Lora Hastings, who 
coordinates our Octoberfest Prize Booth activity each year! 
  

It was great meeting for everyone that attended the first ASAPP Meeting of the school year on 
September 28th as well.  Our next meeting will be in November to discuss details for the 
ASAPP Italian Dinner in January.  Please watch the Roadrunner 
Newsletter and your email for more information. 
  

Filipino American Community 

  

Dear St. Anthony Families, 
  

FACSA would like to thank every parent and student volunteer for 
all your help with Octoberfest 2016. We are truly grateful to 
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everyone who dedicated their weekends in September for the preparation of 3000 pieces of 
lumpia.  We also appreciate everyone who helped with food preparation, cooking, serving, 
cashiering and cleaning up. We were truly blessed with a great and tireless group of 
volunteers this year. 
  
  

Your generous efforts made the Adobo Hut a huge success! 
Thank you and Maraming Salamat! 
  

CYO News 

  
  

Community 

  
  

 
 
  
  



 

Hazen Drill Camp 

  

Cub Scouts 

  

St. Anthony Cub Scout Pack 448 would like to invite all boys in grades K-5 and their families 

http://click.icptrack.com/icp/relay.php?r=&msgid=0&act=11111&c=100502&destination=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.sasr.org%2Ffiles%2Flibrary%2Fee03da5231eea737.pdf


to join them on October 14 at 6:30 pm in the school MPR for some fun and information on 
our program.  If you have any questions, please email shariwscout@gmail.com.  See you 
there! 
  

Kennedy Catholic High School Fall Open House 
Wednesday, November 2 
6:30 - 8:30 pm 

For more information, visit www.kennedyhs.org/admissions or call Clare Spano, Admissions 
Assistant at (206) 957-9723. 
  

Holy Names Academy Fall Open House 
Sunday, October 23 
Noon – 3 p.m. at HNA 
(Attending an Open House is optional but recommended.) 

For more information visit www.holynames-sea.org/Admissions/ 
  

O'Dea High School Open House 

Fall Open House: November 3, 2016, 6PM – 9PM 

For more information visit http://www.odea.org/admissions/open-house/ 
  

Eastside Catholic High School Open House 
Wednesday, November 16, 2016, 6:30 – 8 p.m. 
For more information visit www.eastsidecatholic.org/page/options-program/admissions 
  

Seattle Prep Open House 

Wednesday, November 9, 2016 from 5:30 - 8:00PM 

For more information, visit www.seaprep.org/admissions 
  
 

Kennedy Catholic Jr. Cheer Camp 
  

Kentridge Dance Team 
  

336 Shattuck Ave S. Renton, WA 98059 

425.255.0059 
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